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From: Oscar Smit

Sent: Tuesday, 14 May 2019 3:01 PM

To: Mark Renalson

Subject: 26 Isis Street, Oamaru - leakage from footpath and carriageway
Hi Mark

| spoke with _of 26 Isis Street on site today.

There is water seeping from the footpath directly outside the steps into his property, and also weeping from
the carriageway just below the intersection of Wye Street and Isis Street. He has had a plumber
investigate, and that plumber does not believe it is coming from the water supply or sewerage

reticulation. | agree with this assessment, and believe it is simply ground water finding the path of least
resistance following rain.

There are mudtanks on the intersecton of Wye and Isis, which discharge to the SIMTR corridor. s
thinks the two issues may be related, and | agreed that they may be, or if not directly related then certainly
the same sort of phenomenon. As far as | can ascertain they are ground water issues affecting a
carriageway and a footpath, and therefore a Roading matter.

Can you please call him to discuss? His number is _
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